

Doing the most good"



General Shaw Clifton International Leader
Commissioners Philip & Patricia Swyers Territorial Commanders

Divisional Commanders Majors Joe & Shawn Posillico Corps Officers Captains Philip & Lawry Smith

Advisory Board

Executive Committee

Jonathan Saguil, Chairman Abel Valdez, Vice Chairman

Tony Johnson, Treasurer

Development Committee

Lynne Neilson, Chairman

Sandy Haney

Don Mitchell

Program Committee

Margaret Huffman, Chairman

Floyd Bollton

Karen Bohn

Life Member

Basil Mills

Carol Crowell Richard Mc Clellan

Smokey Thompson

Corps Council

Debra Epp

Lois Epp

Karen Ostby

Arlene Freisner

Jon Tollerud

Ellen Barnes

Genevieve Simunovich, Maj. (R)

Josephine Morris

James Epp

Rhonda Card

July 15, 2008

Anthem Cleaning Services

577 Powel Street

Salinas, CA 93907

Dear Friend,

We would like to thank you for supporting The Salvation Army of Salinas with helping us by donating your services, for the total value of \$580.00. Your donation really helps us a lot in maintaining our facility. Your help makes it possible to put monies into the programs directly and not property expenditures. Again, thank you very much and God Bless.

In His Service,

Captain Philip Smith Commanding Officer

"Please accept this letter as your official receipt. As required by law, we state your contribution was given without exchange of goods or service provided by The Salvation Army."